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NRB Group appoints André Vanden Camp as Managing 

Director 

 

The NRB Group intends to continue to develop and has many ambitions in this respect. The 
company wants to implement its new industrial plan, continue to develop new ICT services and 
invest in the 5G network as well as new technologies. In view of this, the Board of Directors has 
decided to appoint André Vanden Camp as Managing Director, alongside the Management 
Committee. He will support the new CEO Henri Thonnart and assist him with NRB’s strategic 
planning, including its transformation plan and that of the subsidiaries. 
 

Throughout his career, André Vanden Camp has held C-level positions in several renowned financial 

institutions. He has considerable experience in the information technology and science sector. 

His knowledge and background will be valuable assets in helping the NRB Group to achieve its many 

goals. 

*** 

About the NRB Group 
With a consolidated turnover of 501.6 million euros in 2021 and 3,300 employees, the NRB Group is 
one of the leading Belgian players in the ICT sector. NRB positions itself as the ICT partner that supports 
its clients in their digital transformation. Building on technological evolution and innovation, NRB 
wants to offer them the best solutions adapted to their environment. In this context, NRB offers a 
broad spectrum of IT services based on four axes: consultancy, software, infrastructure & hybrid cloud, 
and managed staffing. NRB focuses on a wide range of sectors: the public and social sectors, the energy 
and utilities sectors, the financial sector, as well as industry and the biotechnology sector. A team is 
dedicated to European and international institutions and companies. 
 
The NRB Group subsidiaries offer sector-specific solutions (healthcare, local public sector, SMEs), 
benefiting from the group’s size, ICT infrastructure and other support. 
 
In 2022, NRB received the “Top Employer” certification for the second consecutive year, in recognition 
of its innovative and sound HR practices and its concern for providing its employees with a satisfying 
and friendly work environment. 
 
More information is available at www.nrb.be 
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